
Headmistress's Weekly Update          Friday 19 November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

  

This week I have decided to make a change and deliver my weekly update by video.  The video is just over 3.5 

minutes long and I do hope you will find this an easier and more interesting way to digest the highlights of the 

week.   

   

I look forward to catching up in person with many of you at tonight’s Friends of Kirkham Grammar School 

Winter Party at The Villa. 

  

Wishing you all a super weekend. 

  

  

Mrs K L O’Donoghue 

Headmistress 

 

 


